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Comments: I am writing in support of continuing the long standing historical precedence of fixed climbing anchors

in designated wilderness areas. Fixed climbing anchors have existed in wilderness areas for more than 50 years,

providing climbers safe access to some of the world's most celebrated rock climbing routes. The current logic

propelling a push for ban of fixed climbing anchors creates a slippery slope that if followed to its purest form

would call for the removal of all human installation in wilderness land, including bridges and any improved trails.

This is obviously not what the writers of the wilderness act had in mind when protecting our precious public lands.


